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Dear family, 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you all this Sunday. Pastor Adonia will be sharing the next message in 

our series, which will focus on sibling relationships. 

 

This Sunday will be our monthly Kodan fundraiser. They will be selling bento boxes during lunchtime. 

Feel free to bring a check or cash to support them. 

 

Last week, Pastor Mike shared about the power of unity and reconciliation in the Biblical stories of 

Cain/Abel situations and about pivotal those relationships are for us to love God through the wide variety 

of people and personalities that we meet in our lives. Enjoy the recording below if you missed it. 

 

See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 

 

 
 

School of Love Series: Sibling Relationships 

 

THIS WEEK'S ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 
 

This year's major Holy Day celebration will be on Sunday, April 17. We are still solidifying our plans, but 

please plan to stay after service. We will have a nice Korean dinner, and lots of quality fun and uplifting 

sharing. Please especially plan to share some kind of performance at our talent show. There will be prizes 

as always. 



 

 

 

 
 

This year's family camp is open for registration. You can secure your spot by registering and paying. We 

look forward to seeing you all from August 6-9. More information can be found here. 

 

 
 

We are excited to announce a new effort, a pastoral internship. This summer, we are hosting a 3-week 

internship for those considering a pastoral career. This is to help fill in the lack of pastoral education and 

training that exists in our movement currently. 

 

  
 

A big thank you to our team of volunteers for the ongoing renovation work across the street. We are 

putting the final touches on the kitchen. 

 

 
 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to others. Find out how 

The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other. 

 

Join every Sunday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich, 7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 

pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is 

the passcode if needed. 



View this email in your browser

Dear community,

We are excited to finally open registration for the

2022 Family Camp! Once again, we've reserved the

Waunita Hot Springs Ranch, a 250 acre ranch with

an Olympic size geothermal pool with enough space

to fit our entire group and a 5-star Google Maps

rating. They have the capacity for about 65 people.

We will be there from the afternoon of Saturday,

August 6 to the morning of Tuesday, the 9th. We are

excited to be able to take time together as families in

nature, come closer as a community, and also we

are planning a spiritual component as well.

Individuals are welcome to come as well, but please

be prepared to share a room with someone.

As in previous years, the church has subsidized

half of the cost, and we only ask families to pay

$75 per person up to a maximum of $300 per

nuclear family. Children under 2 are free. 

Space is very limited. Please register online and

don't delay, as it is first come first-served.

Please see their website if you have any questions

about the place. The ranch is located close to

Gunnison, CO.

Register Now

See more updates on our

Facebook page. Don't forget

to "Like" us.

Volunteer for cooking.

Keep up to date with local and

national events with our

online calendar.

Please support us by

shopping on Amazon.com

with this link. Proceeds go to

Sunday School and Youth

Activities. Login and choose

"Colorado Family Church" as

your charity for donations.
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